
Horseshoe League Meeting Minutes from March 5, 2024 @ Redmond 

Meeting was called to order by Sterling @ 6:45 pm  

All Captains plus Sterling, Katrina and Scott were present 

We reviewed and approved the February minutes. 

There were a couple of omissions from the February minutes that are hereby noted as items 
that were voted on and approved: 

1) To be eligible to play in the playoffs a player must have a minimum of 20 games during 
the regular season 

2) Only Bandits and Competition shoes may be used during league play 
 
We discussed and approved that the league will procure 3 banners, one for each venue.  
Scott and Paul will get them designed and ordered and submit it to Sterling for final 
approval and purchase. 
 
We had a very extensive conversation regarding how important scorekeeping is to be 
handled.  Captains are accountable for making sure that the scorekeeping is done in a 
timely manner so that results can be sent in to Bobbie that evening or the following 
morning.  No excuses.  Hire a scorekeeper or have team members assist during the 
match to keep everything moving smoothly and ensure that the scores are all recorded 
along the way so final tallies are completed in a quick fashion. Each venue will have 
extra scorekeeping sheets available on site so they are always available for the 
scorekeepers. 

The website is https://MHL.today 
Katrina and Don will handle getting the league trophy updated and engraved. 
Team Captains need to get their roster completed and turned in to Scott over the next 
few weeks. 
 
Etiquette was discussed.  We put in special rules a couple of years ago.  Fighting and 
sexual harassment are not tolerated. We will look into doing a golf outing and a bowling 
outing this year. 
 
Next meeting is set for Saturday May 4th at 1:00 at the Just Left, we will focus on 
scorekeeping lessons and have some matches with some added money.  Team $ is due 
at that time. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:32 

https://mhl.today/

